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Lane closure with flagging on northbound Jurupa Detour Road on  
Thursday, Dec. 15, 7 a.m. to 4 p.m.
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PROGRESS UPDATE 
•	 JURUPA DETOUR ROAD     

On Thursday, Dec. 15, from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m., crews will perform drainage work on Jurupa Detour Road.  
Crews will direct traffic from the northbound lane to the southbound lane. Please drive with caution  
through the area.    

•	 BRIDGE SUPPORT SYSTEM  
Crews continue to construct the Jurupa Road underpass retaining wall support system and the  
Van Buren Boulevard bridge support system.  

Looking east, crews are backfilling the north end of the Van Buren Boulevard 
bridge support system. 

•	 STORM WATER PUMP  
STATION SYSTEM    
Carpenters and electricians  
continue work on interior  
improvements for the wet well 
and valve vault structures.  
Crews are preparing to construct 
an electrical building and a  
perimeter fence.  

•	 INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS  
Work will begin soon after the  
new year at the intersections of 
Pedley and Jurupa roads, and  
Rutile Street and Van Buren  
Boulevard, in preparation for  
railroad safety improvements. 

BUSINESS ACCESS REMAINS OPEN at all BUSINESS PLAZAS in the project area.


